
CANCELLED HEARING (MAY 31, 2023)
Hearing will be rescheduled. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF
THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF
SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER 92,

LOGAN COUNTY, ILLINOIS

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of School District Number 92, 
Logan County, Illinois (the “School Board”) will hold a Public Hearing on the 31st day of May at 
6:45 o'clock P.M., in the District Conference Room/Library, 2695 Woodlawn Road, Lincoln, 
Illinois. This hearing is to discuss the FY 23 Budget Amendment that has been on display for the 
minimum 30 day period. 

DATED the 8th day of May, 2023.

Michael Simonson
Secretary, Board of Education, School District 
Number 92, Logan County, Illinois


